
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 25th April 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year marks the 150th anniversary of the F.A. Cup and we are marking this by holding a very 

special WOODHALL F.A.CUP DAY! 

During the morning, the children will take part in mini-matches, with winning teams gaining points 

for their house groups. In the afternoon, we will come together for a presentation ceremony, with 

awards for the winning team, winning house group and certificates marking some of our Woodhall 

Values: Passion, Resilience, Responsibility, Inclusivity, Aspiration and Family.  

Are you available to referee some of the matches during the morning? Matches will be short and 

some of our players will be very small! If you are able to help us out, please complete the form 

below.  

At 2pm (approximately) we will hold a PARENTS/CARERS VS WOODHALL Y5/6 FOOTBALL TEAM 

match and we need volunteers for the parents’/carers’ team! Are you brave enough to take on 

the challenge of playing our brilliant footballers?! Please complete the form below so that we 

have an idea of numbers  - if you’re lucky, there’ll be lots of you, meaning less time on the pitch!!  

We hope that this will be a hugely fun and memorable day for everyone. 

Thank you, 

Miss Lake 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

I am available on the morning of 13.5.22 to referee matches  

I would like to play in the parents/carers vs Year 5/6 match after school on 13.5.22 

 

Name: ________________________________________________________ 

Email address (I will send out a group email with further information): 

______________________________________________________________ 

Best contact number: ____________________________________________ 

WOODHALL SCHOOL 

www.woodhall.herts.sch.uk 
Woodhall Lane, South Oxhey, Watford, Hertfordshire, WD19-6QX. 

Telephone: 0208 428 3447            Email: admin@woodhall.herts.sch.uk 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


